Dear Sixth-Grade Students and Parents.

We are offering the exciting opportunity of Sixth-Grade String Orchestra at Sierra Bonita Elementary! Students will learn to play a string instrument, build collaborative and creative skills, and have tons of FUN! Students will join with other Nebo District Sixth-Graders taking orchestra in a "Monster Concert" in the spring, and they will have other performing opportunities as well. We are fortunate to have Mrs. Marci Schramm back again teaching orchestra this year.

Tuition is \$75 for the entire school year. If your child qualifies for fee waiver (free lunch), please talk to the school secretary about waiving tuition.

Instruction is offered on Violin, Viola and Cello. Students bring and are responsible for their own instrument. Students can rent or buy instruments through most music stores. Store personnel will measure the student for the right size instrument. The District does have cellos and violas available to rent. The cost is \$100 for the school year. The inventory is limited. Please contact Mrs. Schramm as soon as possible for district instrument rental.

We will be learning from the **Measures of Success Book 1 by Gail Barnes.**This method book is available at music stores or on-line. There are a few used books available for loan. Please obtain the book as soon as possible.

Orchestra is held before school from 8 to 8:45 Mondays, Wednesdays, and alternating Fridays. Students need to arrive at 7:45 to get settled and tuned. Always bring instrument, method book, and pencil.

You may contact Mrs. Schramm for further information by calling or texting 801-229-1981 or emailing marci.schramm@nebo.edu. Please pay the \$75 tuition to the office, obtain a receipt, and bring it to Mrs. Schramm. If you desire to rent a district instrument please also pay \$100 to the office and bring the receipt.

Please pre-register by emailing or texting Mrs. Schramm and include Student Name, Parent Names, Parent phone number, Parent E-mail address, desired instrument, and if a district instrument is desired include student's height. Please respond by Friday, September 8. Classes will begin Wednesday, September 13.

